Kindergarten Open House

Roseland parents and guardians are invited to attend our

Lester C. Noecker School Kindergarten Open House
Tuesday, January 16, 2018 at 7:00PM

in the Multi-Purpose Room

This is a great opportunity to learn more about our kindergarten program. The snow
date is Wednesday, January 17, 2018. To be eligible for Kindergarten, a child must live
in Roseland and be five years of age on or before October 1, 2018. Parents and
guardians are invited to download and complete the Kindergarten registration packet
and review the handbook at www.roselandnjboe.org. Click on Kindergarten.
Applications can also be picked up in the main office of the school.

To enroll your child in Kindergarten, the registration packet must be
returned to Mrs. Catherine Overbeck in the board office of the
Lester C. Noecker School by Friday, January 26, 2018.

If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Overbeck
at 973-226-7644, extension 315 or at coverbeck@roselandnjboe.org.



